
Dear Potential Supporter, 
 
You may be visiting this page because you recently received a fundraising telephone call on behalf of the 
Ohio State Firefighters Association. You will be glad to know that the Ohio State Firefighters’ Association 
has been actively soliciting donations from Ohio’s citizens since 1994.  
 
Through this fundraising effort and the generosity of Ohio’s citizens, we are able to provide the following 
services to our member departments: 
 

 2 Fire Science Technology scholarships, annually. 
 2 Paramedic Scholarships, annually. 
 A death benefit to those members families who are killed in the line of duty. . 
 A bi-monthly publication, “The Ohio Firefighter” that keeps our members up-to-date on 

current fire and EMS issues. 
 A minimum of five educational opportunities that are held in all areas of the state to provide 

        current training programs that give Ohio’s firefighters an insight to the latest fire and rescue 
        techniques.  It also provides for the keynote speaker at the yearly conference. 

 To support the general welfare of the Association. 
 To pay the cost of the fund raising drive. 

 
You may also have made a pledge and received your pledge kit by mail. You should have received, in the 
pledge kit, a donation invoice with a return address of Ohio State Firefighters’ Association, P. O. Box 
1988, Columbus, OH 43216-1988.  This is the address our professional fundraiser uses to collect the 
funds. 
 
 If the information you receive does not use this address, please contact us at 1-800-825-6732. 
 
We appreciate the generosity and continued support of the citizens we serve and thank you for your 
patience. 
 
  




